¥ » Omnilrans
I

Notice to Public — August 25, 2020

Proposed Federal Transit Administration
Disadvantaged Business Enterprise (DBE) Project Goal

West Valley Connector Project

In accordance with 49 CFR Part 26.45(g), Omnitrans a recipient of U.S. Department of Transportation
(USDOT) assistance, and the San Bernardino County Transportation Authority (SBCTA), a subrecipient of
Omnitrans, announce a proposed Federal Transit Administration (FTA) Disadvantaged Business Enterprise
(DBE) Project goal of 8.5% for the West Valley Connector Project.

Omnitrans and SBCTA will be hosting a webinar for public participation on
Thursday, September 24, 2020 at 10:00 a.m.

REGISTER NO
To participate in the webinar and/or to receive a copy of the proposed methodology, please contact Nicole
Chang at . Omnitrans and SBCTA will accept comments on this proposed

project goal until September 25, 2020.

For additional information on the West Valley Connector Project DBE Goal-Setting Methodology, please
contact the Omnitrans DBE Liaison Officer, Frank Holland, at frank.holland@omnitrans.org. Written
comments can also be sent directly to the FTA, Nicholas Sun, Acting Regional Civil Rights Officer, at 90 7t
Street, Suite 15-300, San Francisco, CA 94103.



http://events.constantcontact.com/register/event?llr=6pdxqzdab&oeidk=a07eh9tzl964476e65b

